Janzen, Heather

Subject:

FW: Email - Communication - Merlin Toth - Opportunities for Rapid Deployment of Safety Improvements on Active Transportation Routes – May 2024 Update – CK 6330-1

From: Web NoReply <web-noreply@Saskatoon.ca>

Sent: Saturday, May 25, 2024 10:51 AM To: City Council < City. Council@Saskatoon.ca>

Subject: Email - Communication - Merlin Toth - Opportunities for Rapid Deployment of Safety Improvements on Active

Transportation Routes - May 2024 Update - CK 6330-1

--- Replies to this email will go to

Submitted on Saturday, May 25, 2024 - 10:51

Submitted by user:

Submitted values are:

I have read and understand the above statements.: Yes

I do not want my comments placed on a public agenda. They will be shared with members of Council through their online repository.: No

I only want my comments shared with the Mayor or my Ward Councillor.: No

Date: Saturday, May 25, 2024

To: His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council

First Name: Merlin

Last Name: Toth

Phonetic spelling of first and/or last name: Toth

Phone Number:

Email:

Llive outside of Saskatoon: No.

Saskatoon Address and Ward: Address: Isabella St E

Ward: Ward 7

What do you wish to do ?: Submit Comments

What meeting do you wish to speak/submit comments? (if known):: Regular Business Meeting, May 29th, 2024

What agenda item do you wish to comment on ?: 8.2.2 Opportunities for Rapid Deployment of Safety Improvements on Active Transportation Routes – May 2024 Update [CC2023-0602, TS2023-1003, TS2023-1204]

Comments:

I urge you to accept the recommendations of the Standing Policy Committee on Transportation regarding Opportunities for Rapid Deployment of Safety Improvements on Active Transportation Routes regarding a Neighbourhood Bikeway on Munroe Ave including the recommendation for Option 2, which would implement a Neighbourhood Bikeway using Rapid Deployment on Route 6 (Munroe Avenue to 14th) as early as next year, with additional sections to follow as funding is approved. This first step in a bikeway connecting Stonebridge to College Drive is badly needed to provide a safe north-south cycling corridor in the area of the city. Being able to safely cycle in this area is critical in preventing further cycling fatalities such as those we saw in 2023.

Will you be submitting a video to be vetted prior to council meeting?: No